
 

 
 

Request for Public Comments on the  
Proposed State Plan for the  

Low Income Household Water Assistance Program (LIHWAP) 
Thursday, August 19, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. CST  

via Video and Telephone Conference  
 

Louisiana Housing Corporation will hold a public discussion to give an overview of 
the Proposed State Plan for the Low Income Household Water Assistance Program 
(LIHWAP) and to obtain public comments via video and telephone conference on 
Thursday, August 19, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. CST 

The meeting may be accessed as follows: 
 
Web Meeting Web Address:  

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85044331554?pwd=bFNzNlA0TndSUytGaDhPTG9KRF
c0QT09 
Telephone Access: (312) 626 6799 

Meeting ID: 850 4433 1554 

Passcode: 707877 

Members of the public may submit public comment by sending an email to 
lhartley@lhc.la.gov or by mailing such comments to the following address: 

Louisiana Housing Corporation, Energy Assistance Department, 11637 Industriplex 
Blvd., Baton Rouge, LA  70809. Comments must be received by no later than 
August 19, 2021, 3:00 p.m. CST.  

The Low Income Household Water Assistance Program goal is to assist low-
income families with water and wastewater bills.  

To obtain a copy of the Proposed Louisiana Low Income Household Water 
Assistance Program State Plan, you may contact us at lhartley@lhc.la.gov or click 
on the following link:  
 

https://www.lhc.la.gov/public-comments-and-notices 
 
After a review of comments, the application will be finalized and submitted to the 
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services for acceptance.   
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